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April 11, 2024 

Submitted via Online Public Inspection File 
 
EEO Staff 
Investigations & Hearings Division, Enforcement Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 

NOTE:  No Filing Fee Required 

Re: Response to EEO Audit Letter 
WSUP(FM), Facility ID 4278 
 

Dear EEO Staff: 

On behalf of the Board of Regents, University of Wisconsin System, we transmit 
herewith a response to an FCC audit letter request for information concerning the EEO program 
of noncommercial educational radio station WSUP(FM), Platteville, Wisconsin. 

 
Should any questions arise concerning this response, kindly contact the undersigned 

individual. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 

 Barry Persh 
 
Barry S. Persh 
bpersh@graymillerpersh.com 
Counsel for Board of Regents, 
University of Wisconsin System 

 
Enclosure 
 

 
 
 






